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20th March 2018           

 

Year 5 visit to Royal Observatory Greenwich 

Thursday 17th May 2018 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As part of our Science topic this term, Norfolk and Inverness classes will be visiting the Royal 

Observatory in Greenwich on Thursday 17th May. 

 

We will be travelling by public transport and will return to school before the end of the school 

day.  Children will need a packed lunch; no fizzy drinks, cans or glass bottles please.  If your 

child wishes to have a school packed lunch and you do not receive free school meals then the 

cost will be £2.20 (please provide a drink).   

 

Children must be in school by 8.50 am as we will be leaving at 9 am and cannot wait for 

latecomers.  Children must wear school uniform.   

 

There is a charge of £3.50 for this trip.  Please may we ask that monies are returned promptly 

to ensure our booking. 

 

Please could you return the completed permission slip to the school office by Thursday 29th 

March. 

 

 

Mr Neighbour and Ms Januario 

Class Teachers 
 

Norfolk/Inverness Class  - Observatory Visit – 17th May 2018 

 

I give permission for my child …………………………………………….. Class ……………………………………………..………….. 

 

to attend the trip to the Royal Observatory on 17th May 2018. 

 

[  ] My child will require a school packed lunch (please provide a drink). I enclose £2.20. 

 

Parent/Carer’s signature ……………………………………..………………. Date ……………………………………………………….…. 
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